

346719 E. 990 RD Sparks, OK 74869

Phone: 918-866-2543 Fax: 918-866-2542

**Dear School District** 

My name is Robert Butler me and my wife Brenda Butler own Sparks America Campgrounds. Every year we do a Sparks Scholarship we pick one senior graduate to receive the scholarship. Last year we were able to give out three. Every event we have an auction of metal artwork and hand-crafted items I or someone else's builds or donates. This type of art work is extremely sought out for and beautiful. The scholarship will be a percentage of what we get from the auction.

How the graduate can qualify for our scholarship, we ask for them to type an essay in detail about themselves. We want to make sure that the graduate is serious about going to college and doing something with their life. In this essay we want them to tell us what they want in life, what their career plan is, how much getting this scholarship would mean to them, and how they plan on spending the scholarship for college. Please make sure that they have attached a picture of themselves, attach grades & attendance sheet. We are only picking one graduate, so they need to make their essay speak to us about them.

We will need all essays by October 10th, 2022 to qualify for the scholarship. Please make sure that they are mailed to the above address. We will be giving the scholarship away November 5th 2022 at our Kids Haunted Hay Ride. We will notify the school of the lucky winner in advance. We would like to give the scholarship away to that student on stage at our children's event.

> Sincerely, Robert, Brenda Butler & Sparks America Family

Email: tcb@sparksamericacampgrounds.com